
 

Public Notice 
On an as needed, on-going basis, Newport-Mesa Unified School District will be 
disposing of surplus personal property by public auction, sealed bid, or other 
appropriate method of disposal. The surplus items will be disposed of through the 
firm General Auction Company.  

The auction website is located at: https://generalauction.com/ 

The disposal of surplus District personal property will be conducted in accordance 
with Education Code § 17545 and § 17546. 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Jonathan Geiszler 

Director, Purchasing & Warehouse 


